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Permanent Mission of the Democratic People's Republic of Korea to the United Nations Office and Other International Organizations in Geneva
1. Chemin de Plonjon 1207 Geneva  Tel: 022 735 4370  Fax: 022 786 0662

Statement of the DPRK Delegation
on the 3rd Cycle of UPR of the Syrian Arab Republic 
(40th session of the UPR Working Group, 24 January 2022)

Mr. President, 

The DPRK delegation warmly welcomes the delegation of the Syrian Arab Republic and appreciates for its comprehensive third national report.

We commend the Government of Syria for its continued exertion for the promotion and protection of human rights of its people since the second cycle of UPR despite unprecedented challenges.
While reaffirming our solidarity with the Syrian government and people in their just struggle against terrorism and to safeguard national sovereignty and territorial integrity, thereby creating conducive environment for further promoting and protection of human rights, my delegation recommends the following:
1. Continue national efforts aimed at combating terrorism and protecting its population to restore security and stability to all Syrian territories,

2. Eliminate all obstacles to children’s education, their development and equal opportunities and step up efforts to resume health services in the areas newly liberated from terrorism,

3. Develop the social protection mechanisms to increase the support of the most affected people within the available resources.

We wish Syria successful review.
Thank you.
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